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Question for written answer E-005057/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 117 

Roberta Metsola (PPE) 

Subject: Rights of the child 

On 10 April 2014, the Commission launched a public consultation on child protection systems to 
gather input so that the EU can, by the end of this year, issue guidance to Member States in this field. 

In the meantime, what measures are in place to advocate the protection of the most vulnerable from 
violence? Will there be a dialogue with children during the consultation phase? How does the 
Commission intend to follow up on its guidance to Member States once the consultation phase has 
been concluded? 


